
Re-opening of application window for PLI scheme 

for air conditioners (ACs) and LED lights 

On 7 April 2021, the Union Cabinet had approved the Production Linked Incentive (PLI) scheme for white 
goods (air conditioners and LED lights). The scheme was introduced for higher growth rates for AC and LED 
industries, development of complete component ecosystems in India and creation of global champions 
manufacturing in India. 

Online applications were invited for evaluation to select beneficiaries under PLI scheme. Earlier, 42 
applications were selected that included 26 air conditioner manufacturing applicants and 16 LED lights 
manufacturing applicants. 

Now, additional applications are invited on the same terms and conditions as stipulated in the scheme 
guidelines. The incentive shall be available only for the remaining tenure of the scheme.

The online application window shall be open during the period between 10 March 2022 and 25 April 2022. It 
is to be noted that no application shall be accepted after the closure of application window. 


